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School Life Team Meeting– 13th May 2021 

 
1. Play Equipment  

Miss L – We have some new faces joining our meeting today because School Life involves 
everyone.   Did everyone enjoy the play equipment? 
 
Letiesha – They were really good, our class really enjoyed them. 
Sharna – It was really good, I love playing with the bubbles. 
Frankie & Hamid – We like the big bubbles that we had.  
Letiesha - We have finished our bubbles. 
Miss L – Do you want some more liquid? 
Letiesha - You can buy a big bottle of bubbles to save plastic. 
Charlie & Will – We like the bubbles too. 
Letiesha – Can we have some big bubbles? 
Sharna – We liked the hola hoops, but they didn’t last long.  
Miss L – I will see about getting some stronger hoops and bubble solution. 
 
Miss L – Class 2 and 6 asked when will P.E start, I don’t know but I will ask Mr Dent and Mr 
Vincent. 
 
Sharna - When can we use the basket swing again? 
Letiesha – I miss the swings, not been on then since Covid, we can’t do what we enjoyed 
before. 
 
Charlie & Will – Kaydon, Abbie, Will, Sammy and Carter want to know if we can go to the 
farm or somewhere on the bus? 
 
Charlie & Will – When can we go swimming again? Oscar, Megan, Abbie and Philimon would 
like to know.  
 
Frankie & Hamid – We are missing swimming in the hydro pool 
Miss L - I will ask Mr Vincent 
 
Another question in the student voice box was: 
Charlie & Will – Oscar, Charlie and Philimon want to know who will be our teachers next 
year? 
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Miss L – Hopefully you will know before half term who your new teachers are going to be for 
next year. 
 
Miss L – Are there any classes doing thank you cards? 
Letiesha – We are doing them in our class. 
Miss L – It would be great if every class made them. 
 
William/Sharna – We could have pond in the wildlife area 
Miss L – I will pass it on to the Environment group.  
 
Frankie & Hamid – We love the giant bubbles 
Miss L – Look at your outside area and see if there are any improvements we can make. If 
you use the main playground we can pass your ideas onto the environment group.   
 
Remember you can use the school life voice box in Reception. Next week I have a surprise 
for class 2 for using the box first and their fantastic ideas. 
 
 
Bye everyone. 


